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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL IS TOMORROW!  Well, for all but Pre-Kindergarten (they start 

next Tuesday, September 7) and we have opening Assembly on the Astro-turf outside at 8:30 a.m.  Parents 

are welcome to attend (bring your own chair if you need to). First Day of school reminders: 

• Drop off procedure is in the handbook – but remember to line up on Portal way but do not block 

driveways or park on the other side of the street from the school.  There will be parking open next to 

the office building if you can’t find a spot in front of the school 

• Be sure to have all your enrollment paperwork completed by tomorrow – after logging in on the 
website (www.pcsnw.org), go to the Enrolled Families Resource tab and make sure you filled in all 

the forms there. 

• Tuition can be broken up into 10 monthly payments – August to May – so either you paid August 
1st or you will need to pay on June 1st in order to make the 10 payments.  September payment is due 

tomorrow. 

• If you are volunteering in the classroom and working with students, you will need to provide a 

Covid Vaccine card or a religious/medical exemption request.  Copies of the request are available in 

the office.  If you are volunteering outside and/or not with children – you don’t need a card or 

exemption. 

• We have an excess of pencils (donated to us) – come to the office and snag some for home!  While 
supplies last. 

REPORTING FROM LAST WEEK’S BIG EVENTS 

1. Our Mandatory Parent Meeting had 35 of our 44 families represented when 

we met on Friday, August 27 (last week) and we talked about the Governor’s 

Vaccination & masking mandates, the changes to our Plan for On-Site classes, 

and reviewing the “Acknowledgement of Risk/Statements of Understanding”. 

We also talked about our future need to potentially move to a bigger campus as 

well as the volunteer requirement for all families.  Lastly, we reminded those 

who forgot to fill out the Parent Survey (15 families) that it’s due tomorrow: 

 PCSNW Parent Survey 2021-2022 

If you would like details about the above-mentioned topics we covered – you can schedule an 

appointment with me (Scott) through the office.  It’s a verbal report only.   

2. Our Work Bee was a HUGE SUCCESS!! In all my 24 years of working in 

schools, I have never had such a wonderful array of skills, number of volunteers, and 

finished to-do lists like we did this past Saturday.  THANK YOU!  I was so blessed and 

touched by all the help!  We do have some additional tasks that can be done – and we 

don’t need to wait till next year to do them.  If you have time after school or on 

Friday/Saturday to tackle them, see a list that will be posted soon in the office. 

 

Blessings to you! 

Scott 

 

Two-Minute 

Tuesday 

“I press on toward the goal to win the prize for which God has 

called me heavenward in Christ Jesus.”  Philippians 3:14 

http://www.pcsnw.org/
https://forms.gle/4UWSzknMhZNcfKjR8

